
 
 
 
 
 
From: V Klassen 
Sent: April-11-16 10:53 AM 
To: Johnson, Aidan 
Cc: Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene; Pasuta, 
Robert; Partridge, Judi; Terry.White@hamilton.ca; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; 
Johnson, Brenda; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom; Skelly, Donna 
Subject: proposed pool enclosures 
 
i hope common sense will maintain itself in the upcoming vote and im assuming there 
are few things left unsaid here. [but] this point cannot be be driven home clear enough. 
this concept is a knee-jerk reaction to a terrible accidents that have and unfortunately 
will likely happen again.[hopefully not but] adding more fencing and gates will only 
increase a sense of FALSE security that cannot be managed without hands on 
supervision. check your locks and watch your kids! that is the only way to protect them 
and this idea will put children at greater risk long term please do not allow this vote to 
become political, there is much too much at risk here.  thanks. 
 


